
                                                                                                    
August 18, 2020 

 

      SAVE THE DATE 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2020 
 
 The Area D Conference is scheduled for  

October 17th.  This year’s conference will be a bit 

different than years past. We will be meeting 

electronically – by ZOOM. 

 

  More information about the Conference 

and a registration form will be forthcoming.  

 

 Looking forward to “seeing” you in October. 

Please contact me with any questions.  

 

 

Wendy Curran, Area D Vice President 

909-816-8607 

Wendycurran5@gmail.com 
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